Fairfield Westchester PHA Chapter Minutes
October 23, 2017

The meeting of the FWPHA Chapter was called to order at Coker Farm by President Fred Schauder.
There were 14 members in attendance.

Minutes: Gary Gauruder read the minutes from the September 2017 meeting which were accepted as
read.

Treasurer Report: Tabled at this time.
Corresponding Secretary: None at this time.
Aid to members: None at this time.
Charitable Donations: None at this time.

Membership: Christine Nastasi states she will email the applicants that submitted their applications to
become a F-W PHA Professional member but have not shown up to be voted on. Other members that
are in the rear in payments for membership will be contacted to become up to date by the membership
that were at this meeting.

Junior PHA: There is a meeting on Friday October 27" at 6:30 in Katonah, NY on Glenwood Ave. anyone
wanting to attend contact Christine Nastasi.

High Score Program: Scott Tarter stated he has 50 entries already and everything is updated online.

Horse Show Committee: Lynn Peters states the committee are looking for new sites to hold F-W PHA
shows and the finals.

FWPHA Website: Scott states it is a work in progress.

High Score Banquet: Lynn states everything is a go with the prizes being ordered, ribbons being ordered
and the dinner invitation are online. Gary states anyone wishing to put an ad in the banquet journal
must have their ads with payment in PDF or JPEG file format and need to submitted no later than Friday
October 27, 2017 to Naomi Gauruder.

Christine states the battle of the barns basket/bucket will have a theme of Horse Books this year

Jack Rockwell Award: There is an extension to submit your application for this award to November 17,
2017.

Greek Neff Award: A recipient to this award has been chosen and will be announced at the banquet in
December.

Frank Flynn Award: Carol Molony, Judy Ricther and Easy Kelsey are working on choosing a winner.

Walter Distler Award: None at this time.



Art of Clinic: None at this time.
Old Business: Scott stated we should have a sign for the F-W PHA at next year’s USHJA Zone 2 finals.

New Business: Fred stated that the F-W PHA should sponsor Ken Okken to be our representative at the
USHJA Conference in San Antonio, Tx. That will run from December 10-13, 2017. All voted on agreed to
sponsor Ken at the conference.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:13 p.m.

Next Meeting will be at Coker Farm on November 20, 2017 starting with dinner at 6:30 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted by:

Gary Gauruder

Recording Secretary



